
New Rules at Santa Fe Springs Parks for 2019 

 

In an effort to address safety and overuse at the parks, the City of Santa Fe Springs is enacting new rules 

for 2019. These new park rules will be in effect starting on Monday, February 11, 2019 and going 

forward. Please note the new changes to the Santa Fe Springs Municipal Code below.  

 AMENDMENT: M.C. 130.04(B)(18) 

It is unlawful to: Call, hold, conduct, arrange for, or be present at any distinct, individual, or 

separate, group, gathering, lodge, association, company, corporate or other picnic, meeting or 

assembly having, or which will have, in excess of 50 persons in attendance thereat without 

special written permit from the Director of Recreation Services. 

 ADDITION: M.C. 130.04(B)(23)  

It is unlawful to: Have in excess of (3) three 10ft x10ft “pop-up” canopies per group/party. 

 ADDITION: M.C. 130.04(B)(24)  

It is unlawful to: Have, erect and/or construct a canopy larger than 10ft x10ft. 

 

Gatherings of 50 or more people are permitted at Santa Fe Springs Parks, but they are required to go 

through the permit process at Town Center Hall to reserve the picnic shelter facilities. Groups with less 

than 50 people, may still use the park on a first come, first serve basis. The additions to the municipal 

Code prohibit the use of canopies larger than the standard 10ftx10ft “pop-up” canopy and limits the 

amount of 10ftx10ft canopy to no more than three per party. Again, these changes are to ensure the 

safety of our patrons and prevent the overcrowding of the parks. If you have questions or would like to 

reserve the use of one of our City parks, please contact the Town Center Hall Office at 562-863-4896. 

Thank you for your cooperation!  

 


